CALC E-BULLETIN No 3 – NUCLEAR ISSUES

(circulated to local councils in Copeland and Allerdale Districts)

Nuclear New Build: The Government’s draft National Policy Statement on nuclear power has been published. Potential sites in Copeland at Kirksanton, Braystones and Sellafield are identified. There will be a consultation period until 22 February 2010. Further information on the Department of Energy and Climate Change website www.decc.gov.uk  and the full draft National Policy Statement can be found at http://data.energynpsconsultation.decc.gov.uk/documents/npss/EN-6.pdf
There will be special meeting of the CALC Copeland Association on Wednesday 27 January at 7pm in Gosforth Village Hall to discuss councils’ views on the National Policy Statement. (The meeting will assume that everyone attending will have read the National Policy Statement).

West Cumbria MRWS Partnership: CALC represents local councils on this Partnership. More information about the Partnership can be found on its website  www.westcumbriamrws.org.uk 

A Press Release just issued by the Partnership is attached to this email.

CALC representatives attending meetings of the Partnership have a number of reservations about the way it is operating. These issues were discussed at a joint meeting of the CALC Allerdale and Copeland Executive Committees on 1 December. Following this meeting the joint Executive Committees submitted a paper to the Partnership outlining CALC’s concerns and making a number of recommendations. (This paper is attached to this email). The Partnership has set up a sub group to discuss CALC’s  proposals.

For further information about the Partnership and CALC’s involvement, please contact Chris Shaw at  chris.shaw@calc.org.uk
Neighbourhood Forum meetings:

The presentations about MRWS to Neighbourhood Forums have been completed (today) in Copeland, but a number have been postponed in Allerdale due to the floods and the recovery programme. New dates for the Allerdale Forums meetings will be circulated as soon as they are available.

CALC’s Allerdale Association meeting on Tuesday 30 March at 7pm in Bothel Village Hall will have a presentation on MRWS. Please ensure your council is represented.
